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Our ref: NO/2012/103772/02-L01
Ribble Valley Borough Council Your ref: 3/2012/0423
Development Control
Council Offices Church Walk Date: 28 August 2012
Clitheroe
Lancashire
BB72RA

Dear Sir

PROPOSED NEW SLURRY LAGOON - PERMEABILITY RESULTS
WITHGILL FARM, WITHGILL FOLD, WITHGILL, CLITHEROE

Thank you for consulting with us on the permeability results for the above slurry lagoon
which we received on the 30 July 2012,

I can confirm that the permeability results appear to show that the soil is suitable for the
construction of an earth bank slurry lagoon we therefore temove our original objection to this
proposal.

The applicant should ensure that the slurry lagoon is fully complaint with the Water
Resources (control of pollution, silage, slurry and agricultural fuel oil) Regulations 2012

(SSAFQ) and should ensure that they notify us (using a WQE3 form) at least 14 days before
they start to use the structure.

Further information on the SSAFO regulations can be found on our website:

http://www.environment-agency.gov.uk/business/sectors/1 18798.aspx

Yours faithfully
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Miss Jilly Dixon I

Planning Officer - Sustainable Places

Direct dial 01768 215789
E-mail nwnorthplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk

Environment Agency
Ghyll Mount (Gillan Way) Penrith 40 Business Park, Penrith, Cumbria, CA11 9BP.




